
 
Knowledge cafés on national human rights follow-up systems and processes:  

Highlighting and demystifying the issue 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the context of the first Human Rights Council intersessional panel discussion on promoting 

international cooperation to support national human rights follow-up systems and processes to be 

held on 9 November from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. in Room XX, the Office of the High Commissioner for 

Human Rights (OHCHR) is pleased to invite you to a series of knowledge cafés to: 

- Enable States and other stakeholders to share practices on the main constituting elements of 

national follow-up systems and processes in an informal environment; and 

- Learn more in details how OHCHR can support States in establishing or strengthening their 

follow-up systems and processes. 

When: Thursday 10 November 2016 from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

Where: Room XX before breaking into groups (E. 3002, E. 3004, E. 3006, E. 3014, and E. 3016) 

Registration: please send an email with your details to UPRStates@ohchr.org by 8 November noon 

These participative knowledge cafés are open to everyone, States and civil society alike.*  

 

For additional background information, please see OHCHR’s leaflet on international cooperation & 

national human rights follow-up systems and processes. 

Please join us! 

 

* Kindly note that interpretation will not be provided. 
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